Addendum No. 2
Four Rivers Sanitation Authority
Lab Building HVAC Upgrades, Capital Project No. 2202

This Addendum Number 2, dated December 5, 2023, for the above referenced project,
supersedes all contrary and conflicting information in the specifications and contract documents,
which are hereby supplemented or revised as follows:

GENERAL INFORMATION
The basis of design for the boiler system is 40% ethylene-glycol.

FRSA will not allow hot work / braising inside the Lab Building.
PROJECT MANUAL
Section 23 23 00: Paragraph 2.2-H:

e Add 1. Manufacturers: Subject to compliance with requirements and FRSA approval,
provide products by one of the following:

a. ZoomlLock fittings
b. Approved equivalent

This information shall be taken into consideration when preparing your bid. Bidders shall
acknowledge all project addenda. This addendum will be emailed to all plan holders as well as
posted to FRSA’s website at fourrivers.illinois.gov.

End of Addendum No. 2
[ssued December 5, 2023
Four Rivers Sanitation Authority

Christopher T. Baer, PE
Director of Engineering
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